Meeting New People

For You to Think About

Whenever new things happen in your life, you probably have to meet new people, too. The best way to meet new people is to smile, look them in the eyes, and say hello loud enough for the person to hear you.







Whether you are meeting new kids or new grown-ups, being polite and helpful is also important. Here are some things you can do to be polite and helpful:

- Say please and thank you.
- Hold the door open.
- Help with a chore.
- Share your things.
- Ask how someone is feeling.

What are some other ways to show you are polite and helpful?					



In the space below, draw a picture of someone new that you met who was polite and helpfu to you.					

